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September 13th, 2021 Board Report
SUMMER READING

The Summer Reading statistics have been submitted to PLS for the state reporting requirements.
Final Numbers:
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Children’s Live Programming: 30 programs with 248 attendees

Teen Live Programming: 3 programs with 2 attendees

“Self-directed” (craft kits & Book bags)

Children’s- 20 programs with 186 participants

Teen- 3 programs with 23 participants

Recorded Programming

16 Children’s & 9 Teen videos posted with 1,732 views on the channel

Summer Reading Challenge (tracking sheet & return for prizes)

· Registration: 32
· Completion: 4, with another 4 receiving at least one prize

Lunches
This year, we provided 1,898 meals to children in the community. Thank you to our volunteers who donated their time to drive to the library to pick up the coolers, over to Mt Morris Central and back to deliver the meals: Eleanor Jacobs & Dave Shearing, Howard Wood & his daughter, Katie, Daryl & Ellen Heiby, and Nancy & Jeff Fitch. Thank you to the Brick Presbyterian Church and Eric Parker for allowing us to use refrigerator space to store meals and milk as needed. 
ONGOING PROJECTS
The shelves have been delivered and are assembled. Nate is planning to come in over a weekend to remove the old shelves and attach the new ones to the wall. Sarah & Briana worked hard to remove the nonfiction books and assemble the shelving. Rotary has been notified of the shelving arrival and will be invited to visit in September.
I was accepted to the Family Literacy Facilitator program and attended the training on Friday, August 20th at PLS Headquarters. Currently, we are working on putting together a program to go out to PLS libraries to help building confidence in caregivers’ ability to engage in early literacy practices with young children.

UPCOMING EVENTS
See 2nd page

FUTURE PLANS

-October Spooky Mansion Contest

-Charcoal Corral Trunk or Treat- Sat Oct 30 in evening (Briana & Sarah)


